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Migrant Summer School 

Again this year Homedale and Marsing School Districts have combined dollars to run a Migrant 

Summer School. Homedale has been provided additional Migrant funds to accommodate the 

Marsing students. We are serving migrant students 3 years of age through 6th grade. We have 

partnered with the University of Idaho Extension office and 4-H to provide our students with 

robotics and hands on nutrition classes 3 days a week. Other enrichment opportunities include 

Library, Recreation, and Culture classes. The students will be visiting Babby Farms, Birds of 

Prey, and the preschool students will also be visiting the firehouse. Between the two districts we 

are servicing 78 Migrant students.  

 

Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) 

Work is almost completed on our district’s Consolidated Plan. This plan outlines how we will 

spend our federal program dollars in Title I, Title II, Title III LEP, State LEP, and Title I-C 

Migrant for the 2015-16 school year.  

 

 

 


